
Tuesday 15th August 2023

Greetings Parents and Caregivers,

Tomorrow, on Wednesday the 16th of August, our school will be hosting a Churro Food
Truck during lunchtime. This service will only be available to Year 9 to 13 students.

Please keep in mind that this is a trial run and it is the first time we have had a food truck on
site. It would be much appreciated if you could please remind your children to still bring their
own lunch to school on Wednesday.

There will be specific ordering times for each of the year levels which will be organised by
the school prefects.

From 12:50pm to 1:15pm the food truck will be open to the Year 11 to 13 students.

From 1:15pm to 1:40pm the food truck will be open to year 9 to 10s.

The Food Truck accepts both cash and eftpos. If you have any questions about the menu or
food prices, the website menu is linked below.
.
Food Truck Menu/Prices

Thank you,

Mrs Nola and the Prefect Team

https://www.torochurro.co.nz/menu.php

